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Town of Caswell Beach

Property Owners & Residents

Hurricane Preparedness Workshop

Tuesday, September 5, 2023

5:00 PM, Caswell Beach Fire Station

 

Presentations:

BEFORE DURING AND AFTER A DISASTER

MARCIA KELLY, Regional Director North Carolina Department of Insurance

BRUNSWICK COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES

DAVID MCINTIRE, Deputy Director Brunswick County Emergency Services

FIRE DEPARTMENT HURRICANE PORCEDURES

CHIEF CHARLES DREW, Southport Fire Department

https://www.caswellbeach.org/home-page/page/2023-hurricane-preparedness-workshop


WHAT IS A DECLARATION OF EMERGENCY & EVACUATION AND HOW IT WORKS

Questions & Answers …

CHIEF SAM MASSEY, Caswell Beach Police Department

JOSEPH PIERCE, Caswell Beach Town Manager

RE-ENTRY VEHICLE DECALS

Re-Entry vehicle decals will be available at the Workshop. Proof of
ownership/residency will be required.

All motor vehicles operated within the town of Caswell Beach are required to
permanently display a green vehicle decal in order to gain re-entry to Caswell Beach
in the event of a declared emergency.

 

For more information please call Caswell Beach Town Hall 910-278-5471


